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Präntöön Helmi 

 

The topping-out ceremony was held on Friday 19.1.2018 in Präntöön Helmi (the house for assisted 

living in Kapteeninkatu). Residents and staff will move to the house for assisted living in spring. 

Präntöön Helmi is the fifth house for assisted living build by Pikipruukki. The house is an intensive 

care unit where the employees are present round the clock. 

In spring 2014 the intention contract was signed between Pikipruukki and the City of Vaasa for the 

construction of six houses for assisted living. Präntöön Helmi is the last house for assisted living of 

the five year intention contract. As the numbers of places in houses for assisted living are 

estimated to be sufficient, the sixth house for assisted living mentioned in the contract is not yet 

implemented.  

ARA has granted a total investment of 8,4 M€ to the construction of these houses for assisted 

living which represents approximately 26 % of the total unpaid total costs of houses for assisted 

living. The total costs have been around 27,2 M€ VAT 0 % and the tax cost is 39,5 M€.  

There are a total of 283 apartments in houses for assisted living and 23 interval apartments in 

Himalaja for short term care needs.  

 

 

 


